
From: Giulio Paonessa  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 1:55 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: major Mac/ Arnold Cres Today's meeting 
 
Hi  

 
My name is Giulio Paonessa from 130 Arnold Cres 
 
I attended this morning meeting and was the only one from the street because it looks like nobody 
else  received the notice .  
I don’t think that in a situation  like this it should be a matter of courtesy 
 
At the beginning the plan was to build small single homes facing Arnold and now after all these years you’ve 
concluded to build three storey townhouses. 
I guess nobody pays attention to the residents on Arnold and meetings are arranged at times impossible for 
residents to attend ( and providing that hey are aware of the meeting ). 
 
I hope you might reconsider this type of project 
 
Best Regards 
 
Giulio Paonessa 
 


